A Message From Your Superintendent

I would like to welcome you to our school district and “THANK YOU? for trusting us to
educate your children. As we start a new school year, we reflect on our strengths and
weaknesses and continue to assess our organization to make it stronger each year. Our
focus in our school district is to provide a learning environment that develops children to
be confident, happy, and successful in academic and extracurricular activities. This will
happen only if your child attends school every day! As an organization, we will heavily
rely on you to get your child to school on time, ensure that they get plenty of rest at
home, and guarantee that they will be ready to be the best that they can be daily.
Providing this type of structure at home will assist us in educating your child so that they
will succeed in everything that they attempt in life.

I strongly encourage you to communicate with our school staff using our Parent Band
App, emails, phone calls, school Facebook, and letters throughout the year. Our school
district attendance goal for the upcoming school year is 95 percent. A friendly reminder
that daily student attendance is tied to our student attendance incentive program and end
of the year field trips.

My promise to you is that we will be providing a safe and great learning environment
where all children will learn. Who knows, we might just have the next doctor, nurse,
pilot, engineer, attorney, teacher, craftsman, Senator or the President of the United States
sitting in our classrooms!
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